
Our Purpose Is Your Mission!
Grace to you and peace in the name of Christ! 

We have exciting news to share! The Georgia United Methodist Foundation is pleased to
introduce our new user-friendly website and branding, enabling us to better serve you and
our Methodist family of Georgia. The Foundation’s new brand represents our commitment
to advancing the mission of the church and church-related nonprofits through advanced
faith-based financial solutions. We look forward to remaining a known and trusted partner
for you and the church and church-related nonprofits. Our purpose is your mission! 

Designed with your needs in mind, our new website at www.gumf.org offers a visually
engaging and intuitive experience. You can easily access information and resources for
faith-based financial solutions, including investing, lending, training, and planned giving.
You are invited to discover how the Foundation can support your church, nonprofit, or
family.

Visit our website

We look forward to seeing you at conferences, meetings, and other gatherings in
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the coming weeks and months.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. Most of all, thank you for trusting
the Foundation as your partner in ministry. Please reach out to us at 770-449-6726 or
info@gumf.org if we can be helpful. 

Faithfully yours,

The Staff and Board of Trustees of the Georgia United Methodist Foundation, Inc.

 ​  ​  ​

mailto:info@gumf.org
mailto:info@gumf.org
mailto:info@gumf.org
https://www.facebook.com/gumf.org
https://twitter.com/gumforg
https://www.linkedin.com/company/gumf

